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AACC and Cercle Diplomatique Discuss Media Cooperation Avenues 
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On December 20th 2021, the Secretary-General of the Austro-Arab Chamber of Com-

merce Eng. Mouddar Khouja received Mrs. Andrea Fürnweger, Managing Director of Cercle 

Diplomatique (Fcm Firstclassmedia GmbH), a member of AACC, to discuss versatile means of 

strengthening the already existing cooperation between AACC and Cercle Diplomatique.  

 

The Secretary-General expressed his sincerest congratulations on the occasion of the 

50th anniversary of “Cercle Diplomatique” magazine, which was founded in 1971, and has 

evolved ever since to become one of the most popular and favorite magazines read by Vi-

enna’s cosmopolitan and expat community, comprising mainly diplomats and staff members 

of international organizations and official institutions in Austria.  

 

Building on a fruitful yearslong cooperation between AACC and Cercle Diplomatique, 

Mrs. Fürnweger and SG Khouja discussed avenues for media collaboration in the near future 

on one of Cercle Diplomatique’s upcoming editions. 

 

 


